Facilities Department

“Unlocking the Potential in ALL Students”

Director of Facilities - Kevin Dion.
Middletown 372 Hunting Hill Avenue, Middletown, CT 06457 Telephone: (860) 638-1408
Public Schools Email: Dionk@mpsct.org, Web: www.middletownschools.org

Facilities Report for Board of Education- March 12. 2024 Meetin

Middletown Track and Field replacements
Replacement still on track for Summer 2024. Construction will begin 6/17/24

Farm Hill PV Project (State Project # 083-0123 PV)

State approved the photovoltaic roof panel project on 1/31/2. $614,888 w/ approx 65% State
reimbursement rate. We are working with the architect and building committee to set up a PCR
(Pre-bid Conformance Review) date with the State at DAS to move the project forward.

Snow School Roof Application - The DAS roof application will be resubmitted by Grants.

MHS Library Renovation HVAC Replacement -

The HVAC unit for the Library has arrived at the vendor's storage location and will be installed the
Week of April 8th. Grant funded. Ordered July 2023 for $369,580.95. - Trane 90 Ton Electric Cooling,
Gas Heating, Self Contained Rooftop Unit

Summer preparation has begun -

Purchase of Summer supplies has begun.

Working with vendors on quantity pricing and expected ship dates.

Custodial Managers are beginning to prepare district building cleaning needs and planning.
Working with Central Office administration on Summer programming and expected building needs.



